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December 20, 2023 

 
Jeff Schons & Mary Jones 
Pelican Brewery, Attn: Jim Prinzing 
c/o Nestucca Ridge Development 
P. O. Box 189 
Pacific City, OR 97135 
 
Dear Jeff & Mary: 
 
The Tillamook County Board of Commissioners would like to thank you for your very generous donation 
of products for the Association of Oregon Counties annual conference “Taste of Oregon” event again this 
year. 
 
At the conference event, all the participating counties in Oregon are given a table to show off the best 
quality products their county has to offer. There is friendly rivalry about which county has the best 
products. Every year we have those who attend tell us the products from the Pelican Brewery are their 
favorite and are very highly regarded. The new sparkling water products were immensely popular again 
this year. 
 
Thank you for your generosity and continued support of Tillamook County. It is always a pleasure to help 
further spread the name of Pelican Brewery. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR TILLAMOOK COUNTY, OREGON 
 
 
 
 
                                                                  
Erin D. Skaar, Chair    Mary Faith Bell, Vice-Chair      David Yamamoto, Commissioner 

 

 

 


